
Year 5 Weekly News 

 

 

This week the children have: 

 Tackled multi-step problems using addition and subtraction 

 Planned and written an extended piece of writing (poem) 

 Discussed the UK’s trade links with other countries 

 Used Digimaps and atlases to find where our food comes from 

 Enjoyed a Harvest Assembly with Rev Huggins 

 

Next week we shall: 

 Use line graphs to interpret data in maths 

 Plan and write a story using ‘Hurricane’ by David Weisner as a stimulus 

 Using Ordnance Survey maps and compasses and working with 6-figure grid references 

 Identify position and significance of the meridians around the Earth: time zones, latitude, longitude, Tropics 

 

 

Wonder Wall 

Thank you to those children who have brought in items for our Wonder Wall; it is beginning to look quite 

busy. Keep them coming in as it is a lovely way to celebrate what the children do at home.  

 

Homework 

This week homework will be a paper based Maths task. This is due in by Thursday 11th October. This will 

reinforce work they have covered in class this week in maths relating to solving multi-step problems.  

 

Booklook 

This will take place on Tuesday 16th October from 2.30 pm. 

 

 

Don’t forget: 

 Spellings - Please continue to work on these, tests will be on Fridays. 

 Times tables - use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve accuracy, tests on Fridays. 

 Homework Club Monday lunchtimes – for those who might find it helpful. 

 Buster’s Book Club – target time for Year 5 is 20 mins every Wednesday. Don’t forget to sign the 

bookmark. 

 Maths and English Curriculum maps can be found on the Year 5 page of the school website. 

 Compost Heap – the Year 5 heap is growing! Keep the peelings coming (no cooked food or meat). 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend                                                                                       The Year 5 Teaching Team 

 


